
NOTICE OF BOARD 
MEETING 

CANCELATION 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Kings County 

Area Public Transit Agency (KCAPTA) which was 

scheduled for Wednesday, April 23, 2025 at 2:00 

p.m., has been canceled. 

The next regular Kings County Area Public Transit 

Agency (KCAPTA) meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, May 28, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. The agenda 

packet will be mailed prior to that date. 

If you have any questions or wish to have an item 

placed on the next agenda, please contact KCAPTA 

Staff at 852-2691 or 559-852-4623. 

Thank you. 

 
Angie Dow, Executive Director 

 


